

Headteacher: Mrs Pam Evans B.A. (Hons) PGCE

**Neston Primary School** 

Church Rise Neston Corsham Wiltshire SN13 9SX

Fax/ 01225 810478

email: admin@neston.wilts.sch.uk

3<sup>rd</sup> June 2014

Dear Parents/carers,

We are very lucky to have the opportunity for the children to work with an archaeologist from Chippenham museum. He will be spending 3 days with Beech and Maple classes. During this time he will organise a proper archaeological dig in the school grounds, for which the children will be the scientists and diggers. There will also be further connected activities in the classrooms, to further their understanding of how a dig operates and how we use finds from digs to further our understanding of history.

To cover the costs of this amazing experience we are asking for a donation of £3 per child.

For the three days, 10th, 11th and 12th June, the children can wear old clothes to school, as they may well become muddy! They will also need to have wellies or walking boots and waterproofs available, as well as sunhats and sun cream, depending on the weather!

Please return the slip below as soon as possible.

Many thanks

Ms Cook Ms Sims Ms Fallon

I enclose £3 towards the cost of the archaeologist and understand that my child will need old clothes, boots, waterproofs and sun protection for the 10th - 12th June.

Name of child/ren		
Sianed		